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NEWSLETTER 
Week 10 Term 3 24 September 2019 

A supportive, diverse and engaging learning environment that develops confident and creative students. 

Principals Message 

I wanted to finish the term by thanking everyone for their 

continued involvement in our beautiful little school. Without 

the  support of our  parents we wouldn't be able to run all the 

programs we have at such a great success. I want to thank 

our amazing students for such a productive school term. We 

have achieved so much and I am looking forward to our time 

together in term 4.  We have started so many little projects/ 

programs and have numerous new happenings next term. 

Next term we will introduce personalised learning  plans for 

all students with parent contribution, changes to our 

homework program and a new attendance reward day for all 

students whose attendance stays above 85% for the term.  

Some of our highlights this term include our numerous 

excursions, the talent show and the disco thanks to our 

Leadership Team. 

I will be away the first week of term 4, Ms Hankinson will be 

relieving while I'm away.  Mrs Johnson will also be away for 

the first three weeks, Mrs Harre from Grafton High will be 

relieving in the office. Thank you. 

 

Kindergarten Transition Program - Term 4 

Our Kindergarten Transition Program will commence in week 

2, term 4. The program will run Friday mornings from 

8.30am—11.15am commencing Friday 1st November for 6 

sessions.  If you know of any families with children who are 

starting school next year please encourage them to contact 

the school. 

 

School Vegetable Garden 

If any families have excess Woolworths Discovery Garden 

Collectables they would like to donate to the school, we 

would appreciate it very much. 

 

Holiday break 

The staff would like to wish all the students and families a 

wonderful holiday break. We look forward to seeing you all 

back for term 4 refreshed and relaxed and ready to learn.  A 

reminder that students return on 

Monday 14 October as there is 

no pupil free day at the beginning 

of term 4. 

 

Renee Cooper 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

NEXT TERM 
 
Mon 14 Oct -  Students return to school 
 
Fri 1 Nov -  Kindergarten Transition commences 
 
Sat 2 Nov -  Jacaranda Festival - Float Day  
 
Fri 8 Nov -  Kindergarten Transition 
  Swim and Gym Commences 
 
Fri 15 Nov -  Kindergarten Transition 
  Swim and Gym  
 
Fri 22 Nov -  Kindergarten Transition 
  Swim and Gym  
 
Tue 3 Dec -  Year 6 orientation day at SGHS 
 

CANTEEN 
 

Fri 27 Sep - Sarah 

Happy birthday to 
Marley who will be 
celebrating her  

birthday this week! 

Our Smiley Slip winners for week 9 were Zendrik and Kaitlynne 

Class Award  recipients for  week  9 



REMINDER 
 
 SCHOOL BANKING  
 

 TUESDAYS 
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A supportive, diverse and engaging learning environment that develops confident and creative students. 


